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We are currently looking for right-handed moms with babies (12 to 

18 months olds) to participate in our project! 
 

We invite you to visit our Psychology lab with your baby where a heap of toys are placed for 

your baby to play with. We also invite you alone to visit our EEG lab to see a set of pictures 

including those of your child, followed by in an interview. 

.  

Each visit usually lasts about 90 to 120 minutes. 

 

 Families receive $100 upon completion of two procedures. 

Participation is voluntarily & visits can be scheduled at a time that works best for 

families, including evenings and weekends if needed. Details will be provided upon inquiry. 

 

Interested? 

Contact the research team at 

behrenk@sunypoly.edu 
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